[Date]

RE: Docket ID: ED-2021-OCR-0166 – Public Comment 

Dear Sir or Madam:

	I am a [community/religious] leader of [name of organization] in the State of [your state].

I am writing to express my deep concerns about the proposed changes to the Title IX Regulations and the violations of my members’ rights that will occur if these changes take place.

I am concerned that…. [choose each area that concerns you]

- The proposed regulations would violate my members’ parental rights by . . . [Describe in detail and/or tell personal stories about how the proposed Regs would violate your members’ parental rights]

- The proposed regulations would harm children’s health and well-being by . . . [Describe in detail, provide specific information, and/or tell personal stories about how the proposed Regs would harm children’s health and well-being]

- The proposed regulations would infringe on religious liberties by . . .  [Describe in detail and/or tell personal storis about how the proposed Regs would infringe your member families’ religious liberties]

- The proposed regulations would violate my members’ children’s and teachers’ Freedom of Speech by . . . [Describe in detail and/or tell personal story about how the proposed Regs would violate your members children’s and/or teacher’s Freedom of Speech]

- The proposed regulations would threaten girls’ privacy / safety / sport’s opportunities by . . .  [Describe in detail and/or tell personal stories about how the proposed Regs would threaten your members daughters’ privacy, safety and/or sport’s opportunities]

	These proposed changes to the Title IX regulations would be so harmful to [parental rights], [children’s well-being], [religious liberties], [First Amendment rights], [girls’ privacy, safety, and sports opportunities] [choose which ones apply] that if adopted we believe many parents and teachers will consider leaving the public school. 

We ask you to consider the economic impact of concerned parents removing their children from public schools and worsening the teacher shortage due to these proposed regulations. 

I strongly urge you to abandon these changes to the Title IX regulations.
							
[Signature]

				Name  /  Organization 	
[You may use initials or a pseudonym if privacy is a concern]
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